The back path in the park is frequently under water and would recommend adding more fill for the path. We will add path maintenance to our annual maintenance plan until we have the funding to pave the path.

I would like to see equal space for all dogs and shy dog areas. Typically, the small/shy dog area is used considerably less than the large/active dog area

I would like to support an ACHD pedestrian overpass over Maple Grove Road between park and school. When they are rebuilding the road can they install it at the same time. Here is the link to make suggestions to ACHD http://achdidaho.org/AboutACHD/contactUs.aspx

If moved, skateboard park would best be placed near Maple Grove because of private property next to the park-especially south and west side. We are working on 2 alternate concepts for the updated master plan. They will be available to view and vote on soon. An email will be sent out to all who attended the meeting and it will be posted on our website.

Consider placement of high use/activity near pond. What is impact on wildlife using pond? Will do.

Looks like overall a good plan. Separating kids play and dog play to opposite sides of the parking lot is wise. I look forward to seeing it take shape!

Skatepark 2020 or even sooner? Funding dependent.

Bathroom please. The existing restroom has no heat, we can investigate adding it.

PLEASE pave pathway around the park! 2025

Build a skatepark before 2025

Skatepark 2020

Can we get the skatepark before 2025?

Please double stripe tennis courts instead of single use pickleball courts. More people would be able to use the larger courts for both sports-rather than limited to just one. Noted

Tannya Cluff, Southwest Ada County Alliance. Can you please forward me a copy of the sign-in sheets? tcluff@outlook.com You will need to submit a public records request for the sign in sheet. Here is the link https://www.cityofboise.org/departments/finance-and-administration/city-clerk/public-records/

Finish the pavement. But in the playground. What can you do about the wildlife? The path will be paved in 2025. We have planted riparian plants around the pond to help increase the habitat for wildlife around the pond. We also installed the cavity nester bird boxes. There is room for a pollinator garden, which may be an excellent Neighborhood Improvement Grant opportunity.

MEETING INFORMATION

37 people sign in on the sign in sheet.

15 Written comments: 4 for the skatepark to be installed before 2025. Several comments on the path being improved, and master plan suggestions. Others: wildlife concerns, and all-season restroom availability.

BOARDS

37 votes for the skate park

21 votes for 1 Sand Volleyball court

29 votes for 2 Basketball courts

13 votes for 4 Pickleball courts and 10 votes for 2 courts

We are working on 2 alternate concepts for the updated master plan. They will be available to view and vote on soon. An email will be sent out to all who attended the meeting and it will be posted on our website.